
Postponement of Interviews for M. Phil/PhD Admission in English 

Due to some unavoidable circumstances, the interviews for M. Phil and PhD admissions in 

English (both linguistics and literature) notified to be held on September 13-14, 2021, are 

hereby postponed, and the revised schedule will be announced in due course of time. 

Candidates are advised to check the University’s website regularly for updates in this regard.  
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